
 

 

Dear Valued Trade Partners, 

 

Greetings from Us Bangla Airlines India Sales Team! 
 
 

Please be informed that WCHR- wheelchair services shall be arranged at the respective 

airports as per pre-approval through our central reservation. It cannot be considered 

immediately without any approval or appropriate SSR remarks.  
 
 

So, all are requested to insert SSR remarks properly at the time of ticket issuance for 

wheelchair or relevant services of US Bangla Airlines and also send an email to 

reservation: reservation@usbair.com for pre-approval to avoid any further confusion 

with passengers during travel.  
 
 

*NB: Wheelchair service is free of cost.* 
 
 

Regards, 
 

RATHIN BEPARY 

BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT MANAGER 

Marketing & Sales 

MAA STATION 

US-Bangla Airlines 

_________________________ 

E: rathin.bepary@usbair.com 

W: www.usbair.com  

P:+91 8100859836 
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